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January 10, 2020 

Dear Joanna, 

I wanted to take this opportunity to sincerely thank you for all of your hard work in acquiring my US 
trademark. I know you spent a significant number of hours on my file and you were completely 
dedicated to seeing the SPICE + LEAF trademark through despite the many obstacles that were 
presented before us. I am so grateful and appreciative of your complete dedication through every step 
of the process to ensure the job got done! You were always fair and straightforward about the process 
and your fees were more than reasonable given the amount of work that was required for this particular 
trademark.  

Please feel free to use any aspect of my words above for your website and I would be more than happy 
to speak with any potential clients that may come your way to reassure them how absolutely fantastic 
you and your team are to work with! 

I am so sorry it took me so long to get this to you but please know, how deeply grateful I am to have 
worked with you through the Trademark process and look forward to future opportunities to 
collaborate together again. In appreciation of your work, a tree has been planted in Israel in your honor. 
You should be receiving a certificate in the coming weeks.  

 

Sincerely, 
Debbie Kornberg 
Debbie Kornberg 
SPICE + LEAF, Founder & CEO 
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